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Docket No. 030-03046 License No. 37-05272-02
*
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Mercy Hospital of Johnstown
ATTN: Mr.-Timothy Karnes

Senior Vice President,

1of Operations
1020 Franklin Street
Johnstown- Pennsylvania 15905,

Gentlemen:
r
l'

Subject: Inspection No. 030-03046/90-01

This refers to your letter dated November 12, 1990, in response to our letter
dated October 23, 1990.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective-and preventive actions documented
: in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your 1_icensed program. )

With respect to your response to the violation of 10 CFR 35.22(b)(b), we have-
ireviewed the 1989 audit you submitted subsequent to our inspection, and have-

determined that no violation of this requirement occurred. Therefore, our |

|

records will be corrected to rescind this violation.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
Ronald R. Bellamy

Ronald R. Bellamy, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch j' Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards ]

CC:

Public Document Room (POR)-
Nuclear Safety Information- Center (NSIC) ,

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania ;
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